
 
 
 

 
 

Sequestration Suspension 
April 28, 2020 
 

 

HAP will follow the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services and restrict sequestration 
temporarily beginning May 1, 2020. 

Per CMS, section 3709 of the Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security Act (the 
“CARES Act”), temporarily suspends sequestration of Medicare programs between May 1, 
2020 and December 31, 2020, which we will refer to as the “sequestration suspension 
period.” 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 


